
COMMUNIQUE TO HIT COMMUNITY 

 

The University acknowledges the unprecedented surge in the COVID-19 cases 

across the country. In the light of this unfortunate development, regrettably, all 

students are requested to vacate university accommodation by Friday 24 July 

2020. All face to face instruction is to stop with immediate effect. Modalities 

for the sitting of examinations will be communicated in due course. 

 

HIT STAFF 

 

Only key staff will continue to report for duty and the rest will be requested to 

report as and when required in response to any developments on the ground. 

 

Let us all rally to the national cry to stay safe, wear masks and practising social 

distance. 
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